

HOLYCROFT

Primary School and Nursery

Victoria Road, Keighley, West Yorkshire, BD21 1JF. Tel: 01535 604183 Fax: 01535 681778 Headteacher: Mr G Morrison

Email: office@holycroft.bradford.sch.uk
Website: www.holycroftprimary.org.uk

10 November 2020



Dear Parents

Mixing of households



Please can we remind parents and families that mixing of households is not permitted under the current lockdown rules.

We have been made aware of parties taking place, where numerous households have been together and social distancing has not been maintained.

We would like to ask for your support in respecting the rules and keeping our children and families as safe as possible during this difficult time.

Yours faithfully









